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MEMORANDUM FOR: Joseph 0. Bunting, Jr., Chief
Licensing Process and Integration Branch, NMSS

FROM: William P. Gammill, Chief
Effluent Treatment Systems Branch, DSI

SUBJECT: DRAFT VOLU4E II OF THE NATIONAL PLAN FOR
RADIOACTTVE WASTE MANAGEMENT

This is to document discussions that were held on July 2 between R. L. Bangart
and J. Surmeier of our staffs concerning ETSB/NRR comments on the subject report.
Our comments concerned mainly the format of the NRC Section 5 and its incom-
patibility with other sections of the report. We understand that this same com-

ment had been made by other reviewers.

William P. Gammill, Chief

Effluent Treatment Systems Branch
Division of Systems Integration
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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